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Comments: In the 60 years I have lived in the Bitterroot valley I have seen the number and severity of forest fires

increase dramatically. It is time to do some serious fuel reduction and forest management to mitigate the fire

potential. This is important for our general health and safety. I am glad to see the Bitterroot Forest management

making this proposal.


